
Blessings and Thank you.  
We thank all of you for your support of this 
year’s Franciscan Christmas Fair.  Our 
gratitude goes out to all of our volunteers, 
sponsors, donors and participants for sharing in 
this festive, fundraising event benefitting the 
Franciscan Life Center and Franciscan Home 
Care and Hospice Care. This Christmas fair is 
meaningful and successful because of your 
givenness to our Franciscan mission. 

Saint Francis of Assisi, our Patron Saint, says, 
For it is in giving that we receive, and we have 
been given so much because of your generous 
hearts. Thank you. 

 

                                 

     


